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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: EURIG 
Subject: Capitalization Instructions and RDA 
 
 
EURIG thanks the JSC Capitalization Working Group for this proposal.  
 
EURIG feels the need of extending and updating capitalization instructions. We approve 
of the suggested development of a “in case of doubt”-provision.  
 
EURIG members prefer the Tools tab option. 
 
 
 


